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Thankyou for this opportunity to comment. The timing of this ruling does not correspond with
where the
current renewable energy market is to provide supply for EV vehicles, where the current production
of EV vehicles are and what the true effect of disposing of batteries, etc. is to the environment.
Please reconsider this decision. It will have a negative effect on every aspect of Washington's
economy and drive more individuals into homelessness.


